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Representative Ballweg:

Please note that this bill is based on the instructions I received from the Marquette
County surveyor/Land Information officer and the Green Lake County Geographic
Information System specialist; there is really no way for the LRB to independently
verify the accuracy of the boundaries of these two counties as described in the bill.
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